
 

 
 
 
March 10, 2020 
 
 
Dear SF Juniors Members and Families, 
 
 
With the recommendation of the Board of Directors, SF Juniors Volleyball has made the difficult 
decision to shut down operations for the next two weeks, March 11th through March 25th. This 
means that there will be no scheduled practices. In addition, we will be withdrawing from all 
regional tournaments during that time frame.  
 
We understand the levity of this decision. The safety of our SF Juniors players and their families 
is paramount to this organization. There are no known infections within the SF Juniors 
community but we have decided to follow the guidance of the San Francisco Department of 
Public Health recommendations.  
 
We will continue to monitor all information as provided by local officials and provide updates as 
they become available. 
 
Please stay safe and vigilant. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ronald Chu 
President/Chief Executive Officer 
SF Juniors Volleyball 
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